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Louis R. Jones Mayor
July 1, 2018
Dear Friends of Virginia Beach Seniors:
The Virginia Beach Mayor’s Commission on Aging and I are pleased to announce that the 2018 Senior Showcase is scheduled for Wednesday, October 31, 2018.
Because there are no funds, public or private, dedicated for the Mayor’s Commission on Aging to utilize, we depend on the commitment and financial support of vendors and sponsors like you. Our schedule will include ample time for the attendees to visit with our exhibitors and learn about the many valuable resources we have available to our senior community.
If you wish to contribute a door prize for the attendees, we would really appreciate it. Quite frankly, the door prize give-a-ways have been a huge “fan favorite” in the past.
Please review the various levels of sponsorship available on the enclosed form and respond as soon as possible. Space is limited and we anticipate a quick, enthusiastic response as in past years.
We hope to hear from you soon! If you have any questions, please feel free to call 757-385-4581.
On behalf of the Virginia Beach Mayor’s Commission on Aging, thank you for your continued interest and support.
Sincerely,
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Louis R. Jones Mayor
